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Comments for Public Posting: Miki Jackson for AHF/HHR. We oppose the destruction of units
that are affordable for low income to extremely low income.
Replacing these units with high rent units harms our city, causes
displacement and homelessness. The provision of the “affordable”
units in the new construction does not adequately or any way
“replace” the units being demolished. We adopt all testimony
oppose this motion.



